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Comments: I am concerned that the Stibnite Mine will significantly negatively impact the East Fork South Fork of

the Salmon, and the risk of accidental spillage of truck freight could significantly impact the many miles of wild

lands from the mine site to the next freight point. Such level of impact that is being proposed is too great, where

even a slight percentage of negative impact would account for significant damage. The time for the Stibnite Mine

has passed. I urge the USFS to at a minimum consider more mitigation. However, I feel that the mine should not

be able to proceed, given the proposed level of impact.


